
 
 
 
 
Dear High Ash families, 
 
Although it has been a shorter week for the children, we have managed to pack in an awful lot! Year 
5 and 6 had a great day at the Natural History Museum in Tring, exploring how animals adapt to their 
environment. Years 1 and 2 began their new topic with an exciting adventure in the hall and had to 
work out what marine creature had escaped. It was lovely to hear their reasoning skills being used 
as they looked at all the different clues. Foundation Stage are already immersed in their new topic 
and have enjoyed exploring sea creatures – the water play has been particularly popular! Finally, 
Years 3 and 4 had a superb day thinking about America and have learnt how to play baseball and be 
a cheerleader! I have been really pleased this week to hear from children who are wanting to help 
others outside of school and so plans are afoot for a sponsored sports event one lunchtime to raise 
money for Macmillan as well as a second-hand book sale to support children within Buckinghamshire. 
Hopefully you have received the email earlier this week with plans for our gardening and painting 
day on Sunday. We hope it will be a great opportunity to draw our school community together to 
make our outside space look amazing for the rest of the term.  
 
Ruth Lewin, Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are live on social media! Please like/follow our pages and complete the Google consent form 
if you have not yet managed to do so. 

 
@highashce 

 
High Ash CE Primary School 

High Ash CE School 

Friday 8th June 2023 

‘Let your light shine’ Matthew 5:16 

This week’s report from our Roving Reporters Lottie 

and Eliza! 

This week it was the turn of Years 5 and 6 to go on their 

school trip.  They visited the Natural History Museum in 

Tring.  Alfie said he enjoyed the workshops and touching 

the animals.  Tatiana thought it was interesting to learn 

about the animals from years ago and Renee was 

fascinated by how the animals were stuffed ready for 

display.  Aimee and Sophie were pleased they were able 

to watch a video so they could see what the animals 

looked like when they were alive. 

Dates for Your Diary: 
Sunday 11th June- Gardening/painting 
morning (10.30am-1pm) 
Monday 12th June-Thursday 15th June – 
Year 5 Bikeability 
Thursday 15th June 6pm – information 
evening for Year 5 about Secondary 
Transfer Test (Year 4 parents are 
welcome) followed by 2024 residential trip 
information 
Friday 16th June – Special Men’s Assembly 
and KS1/Fdn Star assembly at the earlier 
time of 2.30pm 
 

 
Hot weather 
The weather forecast looks as if it 
will be very hot next week. Please 
can you send your child into school 
with a hat and a full water bottle as 
well as applying sun cream in the 
morning before they come to school. 
 

 

Online Safety Monthly Newsletter 
Please see the attached online safety 
newsletter for this month. There is 
some useful information about social 
media and chat rooms. 
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Sunday 11th June – High Ash CE Primary 

School 

10.30am-1pm 

Bring your gardening tools, wheelbarrows and paintbrushes 

to help transform our outside spaces at school! 

We will be creating an area for our younger children to be 

able to access Forest School; clearing space to create areas to 

grow more vegetables and fruit (part of our eco-committee’s 

drive to be a Green Flag Eco School); and painting some 

fences to make them more colourful! 

All families are welcome (including grandparents, aunts and 

uncles etc) but you will need to supervise and be responsible 

for your own children. 

Tea, coffee and squash will be provided. 

Come for as much or little of the time as you wish. 

 



 

Pizza Night – Fri 23rd June 

HASA are teaming up with Doughies for a fun family night in.  Order your Pizza and cookie kits 

and receive everything you need to make Artisan mozzarella pizzas (regular or vegan), and 

warm gooey cookies at home!  Take some fabulous pics of your budding chefs making and 

enjoying their creations and send them to office@highash.co.uk so they can be uploaded onto 

our Instagram page, providing consent has been given to school to do so. 

  

Orders must be placed by SAT 17th JUNE at https://doughies.co.uk/products/high-ash-mk17 

HASA will receive £2 from every pizza kit and £1 from every cookie kit sold!! 

Kits will come home with your child on Friday 23rd June 
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